My dear Luca,

Thanks for your letter. I wonder if you can be my guest in College from the time you come to England, e.g. March 1st. This should enable you to see friends in Cambridge apart from my own department.

absolutely necessary could I come up for the morning of the 5th on which day I am lecturing here in the afternoon.

The diffaculty about getting funds from UN-SCO seems to be wholly due to our allowing ourselves to be put down as one of nine competing sections in the IUBS instead of grants being made for denetics and Biometry independently, as would be the case if we had formed an independent international union. The door has, however, been closing now for some years and I do not suppose it can done without a good deal of difficulty.

Sincerely yours,

Copy of Bailey's revoiew enclosed.

Room & Booked i Cauis Merch 3, 405.